
 
“NOTICE OF RIGHTS” TENNESEN WARNING 

 In accordance with the Minnesota Government Data Practices Act, Harmony Center 

LLC is required to inform you of your rights as they pertain to the private information 

collected from you. Your personal information we collect from you is private. Access to 

this information is available only to you and the agency collecting the information, and 

other statutorily authorized agencies, unless you or a court authorize its release.  

The Minnesota Government Data Practices Act requires that you be informed that the 

following information, which you are asked to provide, is considered private. Information 

collected on medical cannabis patients are health records and the health care 

practitioner must comply with requirements of Minnesota Statutes section 144.291. 

The purpose and intended use of the requested information is: to create and maintain 

health records for all patients for whom Harmony Center LLC has issued a written 

certification that supports the certification of a qualifying medical condition, make a copy 

of the health records available to the commissioner, and otherwise provide the 

Minnesota Department of Health information about the patient’s qualifying medical 

condition, course of treatment, and pathological outcomes to ensure compliance with 

the program requirements.  

 

 


